
RECOMMENDATION FROM ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

 

a) NHS – A Call to Action (Minute 35, Economic and Community Development 

Advisory Committee – 26 February 2014)  

 

The Chief Officer, Communities and Businesses advised Members that the NHS 

call to action was a survey regarding what the Council wanted to see in the NHS.  

Examples were given of the types of questions which were in the survey.  

Members agreed that this was something the Health Liaison Board could look at.  

 

Resolved:  That the Health Liaison Board be requested to look at the survey 

questions and a draft responses to be brought back to the Portfolio Holder for 

Economic and Community Development.  

 


